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FOR DISSEMINATION

PUBLIC ADVISORY

TRAVEL REQUIREMENTS PER IATF RESOLUTION NO. 159
Effective 01 February 2022

The Philippine Consulate General in Guam informs the public that the
Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases
(IATF) has announced that the classification of countries/territories/jurisdications
as “Green,” “Yellow,” and “Red” shall be temporarily suspended pursuant to IATF
Resolution no. 159, Series of 2022, dated 27 January 2022.

Effective 01 February 2022, the entry, testing, and quarantine protocols for
international arriving Filipinos and foreign nationals allowed entry into the country
(“international arriving passengers”) shall be as follows, regardless of their
country of origin:
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Furthermore, effective 10 February 2022:

Fully vaccinated nationals of non-visa required countries (such as the United
States of America) under Executive Order No. 408 (s.1960), as amended, shall
be allowed to enter the Philippines, subject to the following conditions:

a. Holders of passports valid for at least six (6) months at the time of arrival, and
with return or outbound ticket to their country of origin or next country of
destination.

b. Must have the following proofs of vaccination against COVID-19 recognized
under existing IATF regulations:

i. World Health Organization International Certificates of Vaccination and
Prophylaxis;

ii. VaxCertPH; or

iii. National/state digital certificate of the foreign government which has
accepted VaxCertPH under a reciprocal arrangement unless otherwise
permitted by the IATF.

c. Children below eighteen (18) years of age are exempted from the requirement
of full vaccination and providing proof of vaccination status prior to boarding.

d. Shall observe the existing testing and quarantine protocols in place for fully
vaccinated international arriving passengers in all ports of entry.

e. The list of non-visa required countries under Executive Order No. 408:
https://dfa.gov.ph/list-of-countries-for-21-day-visa

f. Fully vaccinated nationals shall not be included in the arrival quota set by the
Department of Transportation and its One-Stop-Shop.

For other questions, you may call the Consulate at +1 671 488 4630 or send an
email to pcgagana@gmail.com.

Ang kaalaman ay kaligtasan.  Maraming salamat po.

###
Follow @PHinAgana on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for immediate access to our advisories and announcements.
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